

Chinook Trek Update #4

September, 1992

ROARD OF DIRECTORS

Karyl Ramsey, President Florence Wager, Vice President Paul Clare, Secretary Ted Klump, Treasurer

Don Cannard
Larry Devroy
Boyd Jacobsen
Ann Lee
Dave Meyer
Ed Robertson
Robert Tokarczyk

John Clark Named to Head Chinook Trail Stewardship Program!

Newly appointed CTA Board Member, John Clark, has assumed the position of Chair of our Trail Stewardship Program. John will be developing a total Stewardship Program for us. We have had a good response to our earlier request for assistance.

Trail Stewards to date are Davena Edwards, Ted Klump, Ken and Sandra Miller, Ron Smith, Milly McTagey, Maryanne Lovell, Marguerite Guthrie, Paul Lacy, Warren Dunn, Shelly Lappe, Tenadan Landchild, David Romaine and Patricia Freiberg.

We still have trail segments in need of a steward. John may be reached by calling 1-503-644-9312.

Chinook Trail Association (CTA) Membership Application

Membership Application	
	Individual \$20 ☐ Family \$30 ☐ Student/Senior \$10 ☐ Institutional \$60 ☐ Sustaining \$100 ☐ Life \$500 ☐ Corporate \$1,000 and above
	NameTelephone
	Address
	CityStateZip Code
	I wish to purchase a trail patch @ \$3.00 + .50 handling TOTAL: \$3.50
	I wish to become a volunteer:
l	Trail building Assist with mailings
	Membership Promotions (Photography, writing, newsletters)
l	Other
l	Members will receive CTA newsletter, "The Chinook Trek," and other mailings as appropriate to keep you informed of Chinook Trail progress.
	Send application and remittance to:
	Chinook Trail Association

CTA Booth at Farmer's Market

Visit the Chinook Trail Association booth at the Saturday Vancouver Farmer's Market and pick out your own special walking stick for a \$10 donation.

Twice a month, roughly every other Saturday, Florence Wager strings out the canes on a branch and distributes membership information. She has been assisted by Stu and Rhoda Page, wood carvers of Vancouver, who work on the canes during the market.

Advisory Board Formed

This spring the CTA Board of Directors formed an Advisory Board of people who will lend their expertise and advice as counselors. Appointed to renewable one-year terms as charter members were: Bobbi Bindreiff, Larry Swatosh, Joann Swanson, and Steve Tubbs.

ANNOUNCING

Chinook Trail Annual Meeting

Saturday, November 14, 1992, 11:00

Historic Hood River
Alpines Nest
Mark Your Calendar Now!

Fall Work Party Dates Set:

September 12 * Squaw Butte 26 * Tarbell

October 3 ** PCT

17 ** Hamilton Mountain

Participants need to bring their favorite trail building tool, a sack lunch, sturdy boots, work gloves and appropriate gear in case of inclement weather. We depart at 8:00 am and make every effort to return by 5:00 pm.

Trips with a single asterisk originate at the Washington Department of Transportation Park and Ride located between I-5 and I-205 on NE 134th Street. Trips with a double asterisk originate at the Washington Department of Transportation Park and Ride located near Chaklov Monument on Highway 14 east of I-5.

For additional information call Ed Robertson at (206)694-1648.

Chinook Trail Association
P.O. Box 997, Vancouver, WA 98666-0997

NON-PROFIT ORG.
U. S. Postage
PAID
Vancouver, WA
Permit No. 518

Ted R. Klump 8616 Silver Star Vancouver, WA 98664